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Thank you for your participation and generous commitment to the Lompoc Hospital
Foundation’s 25th Flower Valley Golf Classic in benefit of Lompoc Valley Medical
Center. This is our major fundraising event of the year. Your Sponsorship of $1.500
contributed to successfully raising more than $65,000. These funds will go directly
toward the renovation of our Comprehensive Care Center, providing our senior
residents with modern accommodations, which they so greatly deserve.

A successful Golf Tournament and Auction includes planning, and more planning, a
great day of golf, a beautiful venue and of course, fantastic auction items, delicious food
and a great auctioneer. The most valuable of all are the outstanding people who are
our sponsors, donors, participants, and volunteers. Thank you!

The Lompoc Hospital District Foundation greatly appreciates your continued support in
assisting Lompoc Valley Medical Center with maintaining quality healthcare services in
the Lompoc Valley.

We hope you had a lot of fun at this year's tournament and banquet. The Foundation
looks forward to your support for next year's event!

Again, thank you for your support of our Foundation events. If you would like to get

involved with next year's event or other Foundation efforts, | can be reached at (805)
736-4005. | would be happy to hear from you.

Sincerely,

e Frocitgan

Alice Milligan, President
Lompoc Hospital Foundation



